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August 19, 1946.

C. E. Webb, Esq., District Chief Engineer, Dominion Water 
and Power Bureau, Vancouver, B.C.

Confirming my conversation with Col. Whyte 
in connection with the proposed rtlocation of a portion 
of the Chekwelp Indian Reserve No. 26 water supply pipe­
line, it is understood that an engineer will visit the 
“eserve when convenient to ascertain whether it is 
feasible to relocate the pipeline westerly along the 
road allowance on the north side of Lot "D" and thence 
southerly along t e road allowance along the west ends 
of Lots "D" and "E" to the tank, and that if feasible the 
location will be marked on the ground and an estimate of 
cost provided.

D. M. MacKay,
Indian Commissioner for B.C.
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